TRADELOGI&

October 23, 2020

Subscriber Notice 2020-06

Tradelogiq Markets Inc. Announces Revised Go Live Date for
Phase 2 enhancement of Next Generation Matching Engine

To Our Valued Subscribers

As a follow-up to our October 22, 2020 Subscriber notice Notice 2020-05, based on feedback from some
of our subscribers indicating concerns around the timing of this release and the US election, we have
decided to revise our go live date for the Phase 2 release of our next generation matching engine to
November 9, 2020.

We would also like to remind subscribers that our updated fix specifications are available on our web
site at the following link :

https://tradelogig.com/connectivity/

Feel free to call or email us if you wish to discuss or need further details. Our operations team can be
reached at 416-646-2428 or operations@tradelogig.com.

Best regards,
The Tradelogiq Team
Email: operations@tradelogig.com

Phone: 416-646-2428
Web: www.tradelogig.com

133 Richmond Street W Suite 302 Toronto, Ontario M5H 2L3 — P: {416} 646-2428 — www.tradelogig.com

This email message contains information that is confidential and may contain proprietary information which may constitute non-
public information. It is intended only for the designated recipient(s) of this message. If you are not an intended recipient of this
message, please notify the sender at (416) 646-2428. Unauthorized use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this message
and it's information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.


https://tradelogiq.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Tradelogiq-Markets-Inc.-Announces-Go-Live-Date-for-Phase-2-enhancement-of-Next-Generation-Matching-Engine-1.pdf

